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SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS – CURB 
RAMP IMPROVEMENTS

Dear Neighbor,

The City of Santa Monica has contracted with Environmental Construction Inc for the safe routes to school pedestrian improvements 
project. The project will replace the existing curb ramp near your property with an enhanced version to improve pedestrian access 
to nearby Franklin Elementary School. 

Construction is anticipated to start in November 2024. Secondary notices will be provided at least 2 weeks prior to start of 
construction. 

For the most up-to-date information for the project, please visit the City’s webpage at https://www.santamonica.gov/mobility-
projects/pedestrian-improvements-at-six-schools. 

Este aviso está publicado en español en la siguiente página web que se encuentra aquí: https://www.santamonica.gov/mobility-
projects/pedestrian-improvements-at-six-schools.  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free reach out to me, Mareia Wasef, directly at 
mareia.wasef@santamonica.gov or at 310.401.0432.
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